MBristol Police Bepartment

395 METACOM AVENUE < BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809
TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900

POLICE

KEVIN M. LYNCH
Chief of Police

September 21, 2021

TO: Steven Contente, Town Administrator
FROM: Kevin M Lynch, Chief of Police
SUBJECT:

Brian Dwiggins for Borealis Coffee Company LLC, 500 Wood Street Unit 113,
Request for One Additional Class BV Liquor License

Mr. Contente:

LT. Wozny has reviewed the petitioner's request. We find no reason for denial of a

Class BV liquor license provided that all Laws and Ordinances governing this practice are
followed. Please see attached recommendation.

e
evin M Lynch

Chief of Police
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Bristol Police Department

395 METACOM AVENUE  BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809
TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900

KEVIN M. LYNCH

Chief of Police
MEMORANDUM
TO : CHIEF KEVIN M. LYNCH \ DATE: 09-21-21
VIA :_lI’ROPER CHANNELS

FROM : LIEUTENANT ROMAN WOZNY

SUBJECT : BOREALIS COFFEE COMPANY LLC REQUEST FOR
CLASS BV LIQUOR LICENSE

Sir,

Brian Dwiggins dba Borealis Coffee Company LLC is requesting a Class BV liquor license for
his establishment located at 500 Wood St, unit number 113. If approved this establishment will
be set up as a coffee café with an alcohol ser{ling area at the bar. The alcohol serving area will
have different hours of operation than the coffee café. This location has ample parking in front
of the business and additional parking available on the property. Construction will begin shortly

and is scheduled be completed by January 2022. Listed below are the requested hours of
operation for both the coffee café and the alcohol serving area: '

Coffee Café hours of operation are as follows:

e Monday through Friday 6:00am to 10:00pm
e Saturday 7:00am to 10:00pm
‘o Sunday 7:00am to §8:00pm

The requested bar hours of operation are as follows:

e Monday through Friday 2:00pm to 10pm
‘e Saturday through Sunday 10am to 10pm



I have spoken to Brian Dwiggins and reviewed the petition request. There is no known reason
for denial of a Class BV liquor license provided that all Law and Ordinances governing this practice
are followed. If a Class BV liquor license is added and approved by the Town Council, I do recommend a
6-month review be conducted of the establishment.

Respectfully submitted,

Lt Roman Wozny

Lieutenant Roman Wozny
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Borealis offee, 500 Wood St. unit 113 (front view)
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Borealis Coffee, (interior view)



L = i

Borealis Coffee, (interior view)




